
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Pembroke     Term: 1  2024-2025         Topic: Funny Faces and Fabulous Features  

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 

Wow what a fabulous first term we have 

had! The children have all settled well into 

Pembroke class forming good 

relationships with staff and children, some 

of which have been new to the class and 

even the school! 

Throughout this term, we have not only 

been exploring our theme of ‘Funny faces 

and fabulous features’ but also engaging 

with each other and building our 

communication needs.  

Pembroke have enjoyed making the 

most of our large playground forming pro-

social relationships with each other and 

also children from other classes. They 

have played and explored the slide, 

roundabout and swings. Over the next 

few terms we will work towards visiting 

some local parks where we can enjoy a 

much wider range of equipment and 

have experiences out in the community.  

Attention Autism Bucket has been an 

absolute highlight in Pembroke class with 

children taking turns beautifully to get to 

stage 4 and often create some wonderful 

art creations.  

In Phonics this term, children have loved 

meeting Dana dinosaur and increasing 

their phonics and communication. We 

have also loved reading books and 

exploring sensory stories.  

Visits from Charles every Wednesday has 

also been a firm highlight for all of the 

children and staff. Children have 

experienced listening and playing 

different instruments. Whist also having 

the opportunity to take part in call and 

response to copy a beat- some of which 

have been quite lengthy- yet the children 

have been successful.   

Finally, we have begun our sessions in the 

hydrotherapy pool which have allowed 

some children to show off their skillsets- 

everyone will get a turn over the course 

of the year! 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

Last day of term:  Friday 25th October 2024 

 

First day back: Monday 4th November 2024 


